
If you wish to join in this event, 
please register your interest at

hrcharitygolf@gmail.com 

CHARITY
GOLF DAY

THE HR CHARITY DAY COMMITTEE

The HR Charity Day Committee is composed for the 2024 Charity Day by 8 private members 
who are owners in the resort and amongst this Mr Gordon Hutchinson. They have requested 

that the community sends this information to you. 

The HR Charity Day Organising Committee is a voluntary and free organisation, totally independent 
of the Hacienda Riquelme Community of Owners. The committee by its own means, and under its own 

responsibility, organises a day of socialising and golf for the residents of HRGR in which funds are 
raised and distributed to charities of their choice.

The Community of Owners of Hacienda Riquelme collaborates with the Organizing Committee 
of the HR Charity Day exclusively by providing free information e-mail service, as it is an event 
of general interest for the owners of HRGR, without this implying knowledge or responsibility in 

relation to the events, or selection of the beneficiaries of the donation. The above regardless of the 
donations that members of the Board of the Community of Owners HRGR can make personally.

We have already made donations to the following 
charities and good causes: 

CANCER RESEARCH

MABS CANCER SUPPORT

SUCINA SCHOOL

CASA CUNA FUNDACION (Sucina Nuns)

CARITAS SUCINA

The Golf Tournament on the day was enjoyed by 
100 golfers, and congratulations go to the winner of the 
Julie Harvey-Boyce Memorial Trophy…..Dave Maskens.  

In the evening more than 300 people were 
entertained by The Soulman and the music & 

dancing went on well into the late night.

 SAVE THE DATE
SATURDAY, 28 JUNE 2025.  

As in previous years, there will be a Golf Tournament in the 
morning (Shotgun Start at 09.00) and a Party on the grounds 

of El Cason in the evening, including live entertainment. 

Full details of the Event will be published before too long – but 
if you want to register your early interest you can do so by 

emailing: hrcharitygolf@gmail.com  Numbers will be limited so 
it would be a good idea to register as soon as possible if you 

think it’s likely you will want to attend.

Finally, may we once again thank everyone 
who supported the event so generously, 
and we look forward to even exceeding 

this year’s result in 2025.

We have great pleasure in announcing 
we have raised more than €20,000 
for charities and local good causes. 

The total amount is made up of what we raised this year, 
together with a small amount carried forward from last year, 

after all costs and expenses.

Next year marks the 10th Anniversary 
of the Charity Day and we’re planning 

to make it a very special occasion! 

We would like to thank everyone who generously supported the 
Charity Day and made the success possible – our sponsors, donators, 

local businesses and all those who attended on the day itself.


